Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.

You asked:

1. For each year: 2009/10, 2010/11, 2011/12, 2012/13, 2014/14, 2014/15, 2015/16, 2016/17, 2017/18:  number of people known to the authority as statutory homeless, who died each year.

The Council does not hold this information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

2. For each year: How many Safeguarding Adults Reviews were undertaken each year, and if possible, how many were for:
a. people who were statutory homeless
b. people who were statutory homeless who died
The Council does not hold this information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
The Safeguarding Adults Boards (SABs) is a statutory body in its own right and distinct from the Council. It is not a public authority as defined by Sections 3, 5 or 6 of the FOIA Act or listed in Schedule 1 of said Act and therefore, not subject to the Freedom of Information Act.

3. I know Matthew Small died in Leicester on 12/1/2018- can you please let me know if there has already been a Safeguarding Adults Review about their death- yes or no? 

The Council does not hold this information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
The Safeguarding Adults Boards (SABs) is a statutory body in its own right and distinct from the Council. It is not a public authority as defined by Sections 3, 5 or 6 of the FOIA Act or listed in Schedule 1 of said Act and therefore, not subject to the Freedom of Information Act.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

